
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Date:      Thursday 27th June  Time 8 am – 10.30 am 

Date:      Wednesday 10th July  Time 2.30 pm – 5 pm 

Location for both sessions –  

Infant Hall Our Lady of the Rosary Primary School  

On the above dates Little Gems staff will be in school with items 

of embroidered school uniform for parents/carers to buy or 

order. 

Payment will be made on the dates of the pop-up shops. 

Please note parents/carers can still purchase plain items of 

uniform from local supermarkets etc, there is no obligation for 

children to wear uniform with the logo. 

Further information about prices etc please see website below 

https://theschooloutfit.co.uk/collections/our-lady-of-the-rosary-

r-c-v-a-primary-school 

 


